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Welcome back to a new half term 

everyone. What a busy and brilliant first 

week back! I have seen so many children 

with sparkle stickers and have had 

regular visits to my office from children 

wanting to share their fantastic work. We 

our so lucky to have such a great school   

 

Check out our new 

school website: 

stahull.org 

 

 

Follow our twitter for updates 

on your child’s exciting 

school life! 

@StAnthonysCPS 

#STAsparkle 
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Odd Socks Day - Monday 16th November  

Come to school in odd socks to show your 

support for this year’s Anti-Bullying week!  

Friday 13th November 2020 

Masks Reminder 
The safety of out school 

community is very important to 

us at St Anthony’s and therefore 

we would like to encourage all 

parents and carers to wear a 

mask in any location where 

social distancing may not be 

possible such as playgrounds at 

drop off and collection times,  

This year to celebrate children in need 

we ask for all children to come to  

 

 

  

Table Tennis Club 

 
Due to the current 

Government rules and 

restriction, Table Tennis will 

be cancelled this half 

term and will hopefully 

pick up again after 

Christmas ccccccc 

holidays.  

school on Friday wearing a sports outfit 

so children can participate in Joe Wicks 

is their exercise session during the day. 

We ask for a voluntary donation of £1 

for this event. 

Thank You 

Important dates: 

Flu Vaccinations – 27/11/2020 

Children in need – 13/11/2020 

Odd Socks day – 16/11/2020 

 

community that even during 

a lock down period allows  

pupils to sparkle! Well done  

everyone, keep up the  

hard work.     .. 


